
WE WANT YOUR INPUT! 

The Yolo County Parks Division received a planning 
grant from California State Parks OHV Grants and 
Cooperative Agreements Program to explore the 
feasibility of developing an OHV park and 
enhancing trail riding opportunities within the 
County. 

Please take our survey to help guide OHV planning 
efforts in Yolo County. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YC_OHV

Please respond by September 30, 2020

Questions? Contact us at: 
E: yolo.ohv@yolocounty.org 
P: (530) 406-5038 
www.YoloOHV.org 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YC_OHV



